

Bob Ferguson ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Campaign Finance Unit
PO Box 40100 • Olympia WA 98504-0100 • (360) 753-6200

Delivered via electronic mail

June 8, 2018

Ms. Elizabeth Miller elizabethmillerm@gmail.com

Mr. Bailey Stober stoberbailey@gmail.com

RE: Citizen Action Notice - Largo Wales

Notice of Results

Dear Ms. Miller and Mr. Stober:

The Attorney General's Office has completed its initial review of the allegations you made against Largo Wales in your citizen action notice under RCW 42.17A.765(4). I noted that your allegations went beyond the provisions of the state campaign finance laws. I will not be addressing those issues.

Based on the office's evaluation, the AGO has determined that the matter should be left to the discretion of the Public Disclosure Commission. Under the recently passed House Bill 2938, the State Legislature determined that the Commission and its staff should have the opportunity to review and act on allegations under RCW 42.17A.

Sincerely,

LINDA A. DALTON

Senior Assistant Attorney General

LAD/JDB

cc: Aileen Huang, Deputy Attorney General

John Torres, Auburn Law Offices PLLC, counsel for Largo Wales, Respondent

Elizabeth Petrich, Thurston County Prosecuting Attorney's Office Peter Lavallee, Executive Director, Public Disclosure Commission